
 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY BOARD MINUTES 
MAY 17, 2023 

 
Present: Mayor Mary Carter Flanagan, Co-Chairperson  
 Trustee Michele B. Harrington, Co-Chairperson 
 Elizabeth M. Bailey (appointed August 19, 2010) 
 Evelyn Fasano (appointed October 6, 2016) 
 Laurence J. Quinn (appointed June 6, 2013) 
 John F. Reilly (appointed July 18, 2019) 
 Molly Przetycki Fiedler (appointed August 19, 2021) – VIA ZOOM 
 Kelly Smith (appointed August 19, 2021)  
 John V. Borroni, P.E., Superintendent of Public Works 
 Raymond Byrnes 
Absent: John R. Manning (appointed May 9, 2019) 

 
A regular Meeting of the Environmental Advisory Board (EAB) was held on Wednesday, May 17, 
2023, at 7:30 p.m. in the Village Hall Board Room. 
 
Minutes of April 19, 2023 – Approved 
 
Agenda Items Discussed: 
 

A. Paul Blake, Chairman, Board of Commissioners of Cultural and Recreational Affairs, 
provided an update on the Village Tree Program and the “Tree Plotter” Tree Management 
Software. 

 
B. John Borroni, Superintendent of Public Works, gave a follow-up on the December 14, 

2022, Village Recycling Program; discussion on “Recycling Right” and educating our 
residents on the program. 

 
The next meeting of the Environmental Advisory Board is scheduled to be held at 7:30 p.m. on 
Wednesday, June 14, 2023, in the Board Room at Village Hall. 
 


